

# Nourishing to flourish in our world.

## Flushing C of E Primary School

### Newsletter—6th September 2024



### Welcome back everyone!

What a fantastic start to the term we have had. There has been much excitement over the new building improvements over the Summer. Look out for next week's newsletter for more details.

I am really delighted to have been appointed as the new headteacher for Flushing, and I am very much looking forward to getting to know all the children, parents, carers and staff over the coming weeks.

From my first visit, I have been impressed by the ethos at Flushing which weaves through every aspect of school life and makes it so unique

From my experience of being a deputy head for 17 years, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, you make an important contribution to your children's achievements, and I'm excited to build on the relationship between you and the school.

We will be holding a number of events over the next term, beginning with an informal 'Meet the Head' coffee afternoon on Weds 18<sup>th</sup> Sept 2.30 at the Village Hall and I look forward to meeting many of you there.

I will also be available at the school gate before and after school, so please do say hello if you haven't already!

You're also welcome to contact me through the office.

Best Wishes, Mrs Power

### TUCK AT BREAKTIMES

Due to a decrease in uptake, the staff and governors have decided to discontinue this service. Please feel free to continue to send a



healthy snack for your child to enjoy at breaktime. This could be a piece of fruit or perhaps some crackers and cheese or hummus and carrot sticks, for example. Of course, Starfish and Jellyfish classes continue to be provided with free fruit each day.



### **Weekly Newsletters**

For this week only we have printed the weekly newsletter. Going forward we will

send a copy via Class Dojo, there will also be a copy on the notice board outside school as well as on the schools website.

If you have difficulty with any of those means please call into the office and I can give you a paper copy.

		1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30	31		

Diary dates

Swimming for Dolphins and Jellyfish starting 13th September (letters have been sent out)

Thursday 3rd October – Nasal Flu vaccines (letters in book bags today)

#### **BREAKFAST, THUMBS UP CLUB and FERRY**

Please, if you have not already done so, can you let the office know if you would like your child to attend either the Breakfast Club or Thumbs Up club and what days.

Also, if your child comes to and from on the Ferry please can you let us know

We are trying to update our registers. You can either phone on 01326374498 or email secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk

#### MESSAGE FROM FALMOUTH SCHOOL RE THEIR OPEN EVENING

We are delighted to announce that our Open Evening Event will take place on Thursday, 19th September, from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. This event provides a wonderful opportunity for prospective students and their families to visit our school, meet our staff, and learn more about what Falmouth School has to offer. We would greatly appreciate it if you could kindly share this information with your Year 6 parents and students.

Additionally, we are planning to run tours and conduct primary visits starting the week beginning 16th September through to Friday, 4th October. These visits are an essential part of our transition process, helping to ensure that students feel comfortable and familiar with their new environment.

Looking ahead, we would also like to give you advanced notice of our transition days, which we have tentatively scheduled for Thursday, 26th June 2025, and Friday, 27th June 2025. We will follow these days with a Welcome Evening for our new intake on Tuesday, 1st July 2025.